Presbytery Meeting
Feedback Results
September 20, 2016

1. What did you think was done well during this meeting?

| thought that the lunch was handled very well.

Staff people were great.

Worship; equipping time; lunch was great.

Like the discussion will be interested to hear the results of the other groups.
Worship service; activity “Equipping for Ministry”.

The worship service and the sermon message! Intro by host pastor — more
informative about the church, etc. Opportunity for conversations on missions.
The over-all “class” of the whole meeting.

The organization from last Presbytery feeding into this meeting. Of course the
lunch. | like what the presbytery is doing to move forward.

Worship; discussion time and mission; lunch; meeting space; celebrating of
service to the Church/Presbytery.

All presentations were excellently presented!!!

Worship was wonderful.

Everything.

The music during worship was amazing! Thank you to Ms. Kathyrn Dubovsky.
The round table workshop under Ms. Carol McDonald was very relaxed and
effective.

Morning breakout session discussion.

Great sermon; What Are We Called to Do? by Rev. Carol McDonald; great lunch.
The equipping session was very well done.

2. What would you suggest for upcoming meetings?

| would suggest not having a farewell party for a staff member prior to voting on
the changes. What if motion failed?

Continued discussions. Well appreciated. Personnel report felt unclear on staff
issues.

Development of the 2017 themes — the Reformation; John Calvin, Celebration of
the Presbyterians polity and its meaning. Did the presbytery meeting answer the
guestion of “What Calls Us To Unity?”

Guest speakers regarding: Ministry in Transition; Leadership Development;
Healthy Family Systems regarding Congregations.

Continue the good work in the presbytery way!!

Keep up the good work.

The same welcoming warmth we received from everyone at Flushing
Presbyterian today!

Could you give us information about writing checks for the offering?

More best practice change; creative ministry on outreach.

The equipping session was very well done.



